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February 21, 2012.
To Whom This May Concern:

It was with great pleasure that we at the Institute of the Peoples of the North hosted Mark Terry and his
film, The Polar Explorer.

The film was of great interest to the faculty, staff and students here as it shed new light on climate
change research and discoveries made in the part of the world where many of our students live.

The lecture by Mr. Terry was very informative and provided great hope that his work with the United
Nations will provide the help and support necessary when sea levels rise.

Mr. Terry is an excellent environmental educator and documentary filmmaker.

We highly recommend him to any university interested in climate change research, environmental
studies, journalism or documentary filmmaking.

We look forward to further presentations by Mr. Terry in the future.
Should you have any questions, please contact us.
Thank you.

Sincerely,

Gashilova Liud

VA

Director, &&=
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